
 
 

 

 
 
October 3, 2025         
 
 
City of Madison – Plan Commission 
 
RE: Support for October 6, 2025 Plan Commission Consideration of Zoning Text Amendment 
 
Commissioners and City Staff.: 
 
Veridian Homes appreciates working with city staff on the implementation of new neighborhoods and missing 
middle housing formats.  The proposed changes will result in greater flexibility to implement missing middle 
housing served by an alley and streamline the approval process for much needed housing options. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
Matt Brink 
VP of Land Development 
Veridian Homes 
mbrink@veridianhomes.com  
 
 

 


